
 

       Dated: 01.12.2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

FAKE LETTER CIRCULATING IN EMRS 

 

It has come to the notice of NESTS that a fake letter as attached is being circulated within the EMRS 

fraternity, falsely attributed to this organization and containing fabricated directives. 

 

All EMRSs are advised to verify the authenticity of any communication on the official NESTS website 

(https://nests.tribal.gov.in) before implementation. Any instances of such fraudulent activity must be 

reported to NESTS immediately. 

 

Your cooperation in maintaining the integrity of official communications is appreciated. 

 

 

https://nests.tribal.gov.in/



